Motion Title:	International Menu in Canteens

The Student Union Notes: 
1. Foods served in canteen do not reflect the diverse and multicultural characteristic of Heriot-Watt population


The Student Union Believes: 
1. Nigerian Society would like to propose that international dishes should be provided in the canteens once a month. 
2. The dishes should cut across different countries and ethnicities (depending on availability). 
3. This would allow students experience the food from other parts of the world, and it would also be a good opportunity for them to socialize as we believe having this would attract a more diverse group of students to the canteen.
4. This would increase the variety of meals available for students, both local and international, and would afford students the opportunity of enjoying food from other parts of the world


The Student Union Resolves: 
1. Along with the international dishes proposed to be provided once a month in the canteens, the union can also look into providing international side dishes on a regular basis.
2. Different national and cultural societies should be made to be willing to suggest different food options and also help with sourcing them.
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